
Item 6 

  

 
 

DATE:  October 11, 2018 
 
MEMO TO: TRANSIT OPERATORS ADVISORY COMMITTEE (TRANSCOM) 
 
FROM:  PETER DE HAAN, PROGRAMMING DIRECTOR 
 
SUBJECT: ADA CERTIFICATION SERVICES AND MILEAGE REIMBURSEMENT PROGRAM 

UPDATE 
 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
• Receive and file the monthly ADA Certification services report and Mileage Reimbursement 

Program update. 
 

 
DISCUSSION: 
 
Attached is the September 2018 ADA Certification Services Reports from Mobility Management 
Partners (MMP) for review at the TRANSCOM meeting.    
 
MMP received Section 5310 funding to expand its services to include the development and 
implementation of a pilot volunteer driver mileage reimbursement program in cooperation with the 
Area Agency on Aging and other agencies serving the needs of the county’s senior population.  The 
September August 2018 update on the Mileage Reimbursement Program (MRP) is attached.    
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